Secretary's Report November 12, 2009

Call to order: Present, Scott, Louise, and Pat Secretary's report was read and accepted. Treasurer's report was read and accepted.

Note: Scott's loan was down \$150 to \$1450.44

Ending balance: \$44.12

Membership: 170

October session comments:

•Speaker Rick Seifeldt did not do a great job. Decision not to have him as a speaker again, but not to say anything negative so he will pay for a table at a future conference.

•Lisa Korizenecki was great. We would like to have her speak again.

• Food supplied by Louise for the Mohegan Bus Trip will be reimbursed with 1.5 bus tickets.

January 2010:

•Small mailing to people who usually go to Mohegan Sun

Spring Gathering: Math and Meteorology

Saturday morning meeting?

•Meteorology 10-12

No teacher of the year award Scott will update the web site ASAP

A.P. Test 2008 exam will be out. Scott will buy one and give it to each teacher who helps and he will also get the place (church)

Filling vacancies:

Louise tried to reach 2 people and is still trying.Scott asked A.P.Calc. helpers, person from TI

•Write a letter to each Superintendent asking for a representative to MATHWEST in the spring. (PDP's?) Host a gathering with food and information

•If no change in 2 years we need to END

Adjourned 5:12

Submitted by Pat Bertone-Gross